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Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had another busy week here at Beaver 

Green.  We have had the pleasure of visiting all the 

classes this week and we have seen some amazing 

learning taking place.  Well done to everyone for all 

your efforts this week.

The weather continues to be unpredictable, please can 

you ensure that your children have the appropriate 

clothing in school.  It may be best to send in a coat, 

“just in case”.  At the same time, please remember your 

sun hats, “just in case” the sun does shine.

Thank you to all of our community for your continued 

support.

Messages from 

Mrs Hopkins, Executive Headteacher & 

Mrs Oakley, Head of School

Eid Mubarak

Eid is one of the biggest celebrations in the Islamic faith, with 

millions of Muslims marking the annual festival all over the 

world.

Eid comprises of two festivals, called Eid al - Fitr and Eid al -

Adha, and is celebrated after the holy month of Ramadan.

Eid al - Fitr is the first of the celebrations, which will be marked 

from 12th to the 13th May this year, followed by Eid al - Adha 

on 19th July.

If you have celebrated Eid this year, we would love to hear your 

stories or see your photographs. 

To find out more follow this link

All about Ramadan

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/23286976


School Updates

School Dinners

All school meals must be booked on 

ParentPay, including any children 

who receive free school meals (FSM) 

and universal free school meals 

(UFSM). Thank you.

Beginning on Wednesday 19th 

May, we will be having a virtual 

book fair. Keep an eye out for an 

email with a ‘How To’ Guide,  

order form and a list of all of the 

fantastic books and stationary on 

offer! If you would like to order any 

books, please fill out the order 

form and send it into school so we 

can send home your order. 

Remember, every book sold helps 

to earn Rewards that we can 

spend on free books and 

resources for our classrooms and 

library! 



Safety Tip of the week

Treat Others as you would like to be treated

If you wouldn't say it so someone in person don’t say 

it online

Don’t start rumours or spread gossip about someone 

online

Respect other people’s privacy

Don’t make fun of someone in an online chat

Post things that inspire and motivate people

For more information about children learning the 

difference between good and bad behaviour online 

please visit internetmatters.org



Mental Health Awareness Week 

We have taken time out this week to 
watch the clouds! 

This is a great way to tune into 
something without any distractions! It 
is a fantastic strategy used to improve 

mental health! 

Can you see any 
shapes or images 
in these clouds?



Whole school RE day

On Monday the whole school 

enjoyed an amazing RE day 

where we explored a variety of 

different religions. 



Nursery Learning in Term 5

We have enjoyed learning about Animals this 

term in the Nursery. 

We have learnt about 

farm animals!

We listened to the story of “ The Hungry 

Caterpillar” and learnt about minibeasts.

The children 

discussed their 

pets at home. 

We learnt about sea creatures.

Mrs Burgess has been 

helping us to grow some 

vegetables in our 

Nursery garden.



Star of the week - Nursery

The Star of the Week in the Nursery is Teddy.

Teddy was very proud of 

his “t” writing and was able 

to recall and match the 

sound confidently.

Teddy enjoyed using the 

tweezers to rescue the sea 

creatures and place in the 

correct bowl. Great 

counting Teddy!

Star of the Week - Caterpillar Room

You have 

explored every 

inch of our 

environment!

Congratulations!

You are our star 

Rose Anne!



Star of the week - Reception

Harry is this week’s star of the 
week in Penguins Class. He used 
counting on to add when playing 
‘Pig in the Mud’ - a race to 20.  
He took turns fairly with a friend 
and excitedly won the game! Well 
done Harry.

Elephants Class’ star of the week is 
Nour.  Nour independently played 
the ladybird counting game on the 
IWB.  She was able to recognise all 
of the numerals and carefully gave 
the ladybird the right number of 
spots.  Super counting Nour!



Star of the week - Year 1

The star of the 

week in 1SJ is 

Adam for his 

amazing 

knowledge of 

parts of the 

body. Well 

done Adam! The Star of the Week in 1JS 

this week is Amelia. Amelia 

has worked incredibly hard 

across all of her learning this 

week and has been very 

helpful, offering her tidying up 

skills to organise the Book 

Corner each day! Keep 

making us proud :)



Star of the week - Year 2

Star of the week in 2OE goes to Maisie 

this week. She has tried really hard with 

her Zog writing all week and we have 

been particularly impressed with her 

sentences containing verbs. Well done 

Maisie, you’re amazing! Keep up the hard 

work. Miss Edwards and Mrs Osgood. 

Star of the week in 2NB goes to Blake. 

Blake created a fantastic picture of a 

Knight during art using only tin foil! It was 

amazing. Blake also comes in every day 

with the best smile which sets us all up for 

a great day! Keep it up Blake! 



Star of the week - Year 3

The star of the week in 3BC is Princess for drawing 

an amazing diagram in science to describe how 

rocks are formed. Well done Princess!

Our Star of The Week is Grace for 
her fantastic contributions to our RE 
Day!
Well done!



Star of the week - Year 4

4PA Star of the week is: . . . . Louis. He has 

been working with Mrs Cauldery recently and 

shown super focus and consistent effort. 

Listening to him, it is obvious to see he has 

moved his learning forward. We couldn’t ask for 

more. Well done, Louis. It is that positive 

attitude that will keep your learning moving 

upwards. 

4KB’s Star of the Week this week is Tyler. Tyler 

has been putting super effort into his learning the 

last few weeks. It’s lovely when Tyler participates 

in class discussions and contributes with thoughtful 

ideas. We are super proud of you Tyler! Keep up 

the fantastic attitude to your learning! You are a 

star!

BOYS



Star of the week - Year 5

5AT’s star of the week goes to Phoebe! Phoebe 
consistently shows great behaviour for learning 
and is always focused making sure she is trying 
her best. Miss Thind and Mrs Thomas want to 

say a huge thank you - for being sensible, kind, 
caring and just an all round star! We are so proud 

of you!  

This weeks star of the week for 5MM is 
Stephen.  Since returning to school, 
Stephen has shown amazing behaviour 
for learning.  He has shown a real 
improvement with following 
instructions first time and is beginning 
to take a real pride in his work.  Well 
done Stephen, keep up the good work. 
We are all very proud of you.



Star of the week - Year 6

6VH’s Star of the Week is Lucas. Lucas works 

hard in every lesson, and is also always 

willing to help and support his peers. He is 

polite, kind and fun to have in the classroom. 

His reading of the part of Romeo has been 

excellent this past week, he has written a 

fantastic discussion text and he is beginning 

to show some enthusiasm for art. Well done 

Lucas. 

A huge well done to Myar this

week in 6SH for demonstrating

amazing confidence when

speaking in front of the class.

You were clear and fluent when

speaking and it was a pleasure

to listen to you. Well done!


